
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bearpenfarm [mailto:bearpenfarm@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 4:52 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: CAFO's in the Buffalo River watershed 
 
Greetings--It doesn't seems to me that it would take a lot of thought to see that ANY SIZE hog farm in 
the watershed of our beautiful National River is a bad idea.  My two sons grew up floating and fishing on 
the Buffalo.  I would like for my grand kids to experience the same pristine water.         Regards........Dave 
Smith, 553 Fate Morrison Road, Fox Arkansas 72051 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


